

May 1, 2014

Karl Januzzi Shollenberger & Januzzi LLP 2225 Millenium Way Enola, PA 17025-1497

## Dear Attorney Januzzi:

On behalf of the Pennsylvania Bar Association Workers' Compensation Law Section Certification Committee, I would like to inform you that you received a passing grade on the certification examination on March 14, 2014. Along with passing this examination, you have successfully demonstrated the required level of skill, expertise and years of practice to certify you as a specialist in the area of workers' compensation law.

Please accept the enclosed Certificate acknowledging you as a Workers' Compensation Law Specialist. You are permitted to use only the following language when communicating your certification to the public: "Certified as a specialist in the practice of workers' compensation law by the Pennsylvania Bar Association Section on Workers' Compensation Law as authorized by the Pennsylvania Supreme Court."

The certification year is May 1 to April 30 of the following year. Your certification is effective for five years commencing May 1, 2014, subject to:

- a.) Meeting the criteria for certification as specified in Article IX, Sections 6 and 9 of the Section By-Laws and subject to the provisions regarding revocation of certification in Article IX, Section 10 of the Section By-Laws.
- b.) Payment of an annual administrative fee in an amount to be determined during each certification year.
- c.) Demonstrating that you have completed for each certification year at least 9 hours of MCLE in the field of workers compensation, including but not limited to medical and trial advocacy issues.

You will be required to recertify prior to May 1, 2019 (no examination is required). The Section By-Laws are on the PBA website at www.pabar.org/certification.asp.

Again, I congratulate you on this accomplishment and wish you great success.

MAY U 6 2014